
Jackson County Library District  205 S. Central Avenue  Medford, Oregon 97501  

 

July 23, 2025 

Notice of Apparent Best Value Proposer and 
Intent to Award Contract 

 
RE: Request for Proposals #2025-03 for Cybersecurity Pilot Program – Managed EDR, MDR, 
ITDR, SIEM, and SAT, Issued June 17, 2025 

This letter is to notify all Proposers and interested parties that the District is entering into 
contract negotiations with the following apparent Best Value proposer:  

• Frontier Technology, LLC dba MicroAge 

MicroAge was selected as the apparent Best Value proposer following evaluation, scoring, and 
ranking of the proposals received. 

If negotiations are successful, the District intends to award a contract to the service provider 
listed above. 

We greatly appreciate your interest in doing business with the Jackson County Library District.  

Sincerely, 
 

 
Cameron Tippins 
IT Manager 
Jackson County Library District  


